

Member of the European Parliament

Mr Phil Hogan Commissioner for Agriculture and Rural Development European Commission Rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200 1049 Brussels

BY EMAIL

05.04.2016

RE: Invitation to participate in European week of bees and pollinators 2016, June 14th

Dear Commissioner, dear Phil,

The European week of bees and pollinators will take place this coming June in the European Parliament. This is the 5th edition of bee week and is themed *Bees caring for Europeans*. *Europeans caring for bees?*

In your capacity as Commissioner for Agriculture and Rural Development I would like to invite you to give an address at the *Opening Session of the International Conference* taking place on Tuesday June 14th. The agenda for the conference is still developing however your address is foreseen to take place between 10:00 - 11:00.

I hope you will be able to join us for European Bee Week.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Mairead McGuinness MEP

Mairead McGuinness MEP

Vice-President of the European Parliament